
The New York State Department of 
Transportation (NYSDOT) will host an 
open house to present proposed 
improvements to NYS Routes 94 and 
17A. This project will improve drainage 
structures, pedestrian facilities, 
intersections, and sections of pavement 
along various segments of Route 94 and 
Route 17A. The project limits are in 
various locations along Route 94 and 
Route 17A from the NJ State Line to the 
Town of Goshen line and along Route 
17A from Warwick to Bellvale.

Open House
Thursday, October 19, 2023

 6 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.
Florida Village Hall 

33 South Main St, Florida, NY 

Mr. Oscar Olarte, P.E.
NYS Department of Transportation

4 Burnett Boulevard
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
oscar.olarte@dot.ny.gov

(845) 431-5876

NYS Routes 94 and 17A
Paving and Improvements

Towns of Goshen and Warwick; Villages of Florida and
 Warwick, Orange County, NY

Those unable to attend can 
provide comments to:

G o s h e n 

N e w  J e r s e y

Resurface

Mill and Resurface


